
 

“Garbage Pail Kids” was our counselor, Mr. Fischer’s choice and Isaiah Mushkooub guessed that “The 
Notebook” was the scariest for Mr. Wahlin. (Really??!!)

Today’s scary movies are “Scream” & “House on Haunted Hill”..........

Today’s Lunch: Chicken gravy over mashed potatoes, green beans & fruit

College Application Week! Educational Talent Search will be in the library from 12:45 P.M. to 3:00 P.M. on Wednesday, October 29th, to help 
seniors with the college application process. This week, many colleges will be temporarily removing application fees because of College Knowledge 
Month.  This would be an excellent time to start and finish the college application process. Please sign up with Mr. Fischer sometime today or 
tomorrow in order to join in. YOU DO NOT NEED TO BE IN ETS TO BE INVOLVED. ANY AND ALL SENIORS SHOULD 
SIGN UP!

Boys locker room will be cleaned out tonight. That means anything in the locker room and the lockers. You need to get your stuff out 
today or it won’t be there tomorrow morning. Also, anyone leaving food in the locker room will get an after school detention. Mr. Wahlin

The following students need to come see Mr. Staska this afternoon: Michael Johnson, Justin Oliver, Demetrius Davis & Jeff Boyd

All 7th-12th grade Boys Basketball players—there will be an Informational meeting on Thursday during 3rd hour study hall in the Health 
Room. Also, all 7-12 GBB players - informational meeting in the HEc Room.

Band/Choir schedule for rest of week: Wed: Choir; Thurs: Band; Fri: Choir

Helpers needed for children's community Halloween party: Decorating on Thursday Oct. 30 3:30 -5:30. Party on Oct. 31., 4:30 to 
6:30. Party will be held in high school commons area. See Cheryl M.

All you deer hunters should get yourselves signed up for the 2014 Big Buck Contest. Join the ranks of the immortalized past 
winners, be the holder of the coveted “Big Buck Trophy” for a year AND a gift certificate to Gander Mountain! You must be passing all of your 
classes to qualify to win. Sign up in the hs office.

McGregor Blood Drive at the Community Center on Wednesday, Nov. 12th from noon to 6pm. Call Candace for an appointment or 
more info: 426-4580. You’ll need your photo ID or a donor card.

Class Rings will be delivered on Friday, November 7th from 8:00 to 8:30am in the commons.

Seniors:  The following students still need to turn in their senior packets for the yearbook to Mrs. Ryan, along with a picture when they were 
young, parent ads and any group pictures from elementary/middle school years. Please get these in as soon as possible as we have yearbook 
deadlines coming up.  Thank you! Auston Anderson, Keenan Gonzales, Ryan, Sophia Jacobs & Tate Lake.
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Today
• Knowledge Bowl practice today at 1st lunch in the HEc 

Room
• Choir performance for Red Hats Society - 4th hr.
• Educational Talent Search for seniors/hs media 

ctr.-12:45-3pm
• ALC

Thursday
• Study Hall - 3rd hr./Informational mtg. for GBB (7-12)-HEc 

Room & for BB in the Health Room.

Friday
• Halloween!
• School of Screams!

Sunday, Nov. 2 
• Daylight Savings Time ends - turn those clocks back!!


